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To whom it may concern, 

By way of introduction, my name is Amy and I would like to apply for an internship position at your 

firm. I am currently working as part of a corporate/commercial team in a large legal firm in Limerick.  

I am interested in an internship at Byrne Wallace because I feel I have gained experience within a 

smaller team and am looking for new challenges. Byrne Wallace is a large, successful firm with 

many of its practice areas within the high Legal 500 rankings. The firm deals with M&A and 

investments on a large scale, something which I am particularly interested in, having experienced 

these complex transactions first hand myself.  

The fact the Byrne Wallace works with the technology sector is also very interesting as this is 

inevitably the way the market is going. I have worked with many tech start-ups in the past year, 

particularly in terms of start-up funding and have found it to be the most dynamic area in which to 

work. 

I am also excited about joining a firm with so many practice areas on offer. While my experience 

has tended toward corporate and commercial clients, I am also interested in areas such as 

renewable energy regulation and my masters degree was focused on IP. 

I have worked with teams in many different capacities and I would love to become part of the Bryne 

Wallace network. 

Sincerely,  

Amy 


